
   PRIMARY ELECTION
 

SAN JUAN COUNTY UTAH 
 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Election Update 
 

As precautions to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) continue to be taken, the San Juan 

County Clerk’s Office is taking measures to help keep the public safe and informed 

regarding Primary Election on June 30th. 

Since current restrictions in certain areas do not allow for individuals to leave 

their homes. San Juan County has set up a toll free number where voters can 

receive Primary Election Information including Early Voting Locations, Election 

Day information and services offered.  

Eligible voters will receive a ballot in the mail. You can still vote at a polling 

location on election day, but for health and safety reasons we suggest you mail 

your ballot rather than voting in person. 

Toll Free Number 
1-800-814-0396 

 

For questions or more information contact: 

 San Juan County Clerk’s Office at (435) 587-3223 or go to 

www.sanjuancounty.org 

 Carl Holiday, Election Liaison at (928) 429-5738 

 Elsie Dee, Election Liaison at (435) 444-9053  

http://www.sanjuancounty.org/

